
  
Calling all Stretton 

Residents 
Are you concerned about 
traffic speeding through 

our village? 
Then please volunteer for 

our  
Community Speed Watch 

Scheme. 
A member of the Parish Council will attend a training session on 
12th February and will then have more information to arrange a 

speed watch in Stretton 
Contact the Clerk for more information. 

   
 


